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Interested in Emory University, Tufts University, the University of Notre Dame or the University of
Washington at St. Louis?

The admissions representatives from the 4 major research universities will be holding a virtual
information session on Wednesday, September 30th. This is a great opportunity to get your
questions answered and learn more about these universities. Please register for one of the virtual
information sessions using the links below :

 

September 30 at 9am Eastern https://enrollment.nd.edu/register/1Global2020 [1]
September 30 at 1 pm Eastern https://enrollment.nd.edu/register/2Global2020 [2]
September 30 at 8 pm Eastern https://enrollment.nd.edu/register/3Global2020 [3]

Saint Ignace (Terminale) [4]
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